

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VII, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City



January 11, 2013

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 25, s. 2013

STARTING THE NEW YEAR RIGHT

TO: OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. Attached is a copy of Regional Memorandum No. 1, s. 2013, dated January 2, 2013, encouraging everyone to continue the best practices we have, for the guidance and information of all concerned.
- 2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ARDEN D. MONISIT, Ed. D.
Schools Division Superintendent

Telephone Numbers:

Schools Division Superintendent: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent: Accounting Section:

Disbursing Section:

(032) 255-6405 (032) 4147457

(032) 254-2632 (032) 255-4401 Website: www.depedcebuprovince.ph E-mail Add: depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com



03/01/2013/ 11:01

REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION PEGION VIL CENTRAL VISAYAS

REGION VII, CENTRAL VISAYAS Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City



January 2, 2013

Regional Memo No. 1, s. 2013

STARTING the NEW YEAR RIGHT

To: ALL Schools Division Superintendents / Officers - in - Charge

- Happy New Year to every member of our DepED family! May the Year 2013 be a prosperous one for all of us!
- 2. This Office requests all school principals and teachers to greet our learners with a warm and loving "Happy New Year"!
- 3. Let us all start the New Year right. The following best practices must be continued:
 - Keeping strong faith in God
 - Punctuality in reporting to class
 - Regular class attendance
 - Focusing on efforts to improve academic performance
 - Striving to achieve the goals and targets for SY 2012-2013
 - * Keeping all schools and surroundings, classrooms, and offices always clean and beautiful
 - Taking good care of the environment
 - Honesty in any undertaking
 - Respecting one another
 - Keeping oneself fit and healthy
 - ❖ Adopting measures to keep oneself safe inside and outside the school campus
 - Being helpful to those in need
 - Being considerate of other people's feelings
- 4. The usual sincere dedication and strong commitment of our DepED family to our DepED vision, mission, and goals is deeply appreciated and genuinely recognized.
- 5. Let's have another exciting and productive year ahead of us! God bless everyone!
- 6. For immediate and wide dissemination to all concerned.

CT SIMANAIN CARMELITA T. DULANGON

Director III Officer – in - Charge

"Educating for a Strong Republic"